Dickinson County Board of Supervisors

September 20, 2011

9:30 a.m. Present are Supervisors Mardi Allen, Paul Johnson, Pam Jordan, William Leupold. David
Gottsche, Chairperson.

Workshop

The board met in a workshop setting in the former E911 office to discuss county-owned property.
Supervisors Allen and Jordan recently met with representatives of the former Baptist church to discuss an
agreement between the county and the church officials concerning the moving of the church. The group
from the church wants the building moved to the Kenue Park site near the Westport School. The board
also discussed other sites as well as leaving where it is. They will investigate the cost to move the church
to Kenue and discuss the matter at a later date. Also discussed was the constructing of a new Secondary
Road Milford shop and Spirit Lake shop. County Engineer was not able to attend this workshop and the
board would like the engineer’s input. Discussions on the county properties will continue at a workshop in
the future.



